
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY 

HEAD OF SCHOOL 
  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have had a fantastic start to the new school year!  

 

It has been a pleasure to welcome all children back. We have thoroughly enjoyed getting 

to know our new year three cohort and our many new starters across the school. All are  

settling really well and we are hopeful for a successful year ahead. 

 

Hopefully you will have by now had the chance to look through your child's planner. At the 

start of the school year, we always like to reference our Home School Agreement, that can 

be found on pages 14 and 15.  We truly believe that working in partnership and  

communicating well between home and school is the key to success. We will endeavour to 

keep to our end of the agreement and we ask that parents and pupils do the same.    

 

To support and promote good behaviour and excellent behaviours for learning, we have 

created a BVS Behaviour Curriculum to clarify our expectations and to support our teaching 

of the behaviours we want to see and promote across the school year. Please take a look 

on pages 6-10. 

 

Whilst referencing sections of the planner I would also like to mention our Safe School Run 

Pledge. If driving to school, please park safely, considerately and not in the staff car park.  

 

Thank you for your support this year. We look forward to working in partnership with you.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
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For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 97.3% 

Our class of the week is:  FRANCE with 99.6% 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

It has been lovely seeing everyone back at school, looking smart and ready to 

learn. We believe that wearing our BVS uniform helps to promote a sense of 

pride, self-confidence, and a feeling of belonging within our BVS community.  

 

We would just like to remind everyone about our school uniform expectations, 

which can be found in our pupil planners on pages 6, 11 and 12. We do  

understand that, for a variety of reasons, on occasion, children may not have 

the complete uniform, but a note in your child’s planner will be fine. We do 

have a jewellery policy, which states that no jewellery should be worn for 

school, other than a single pair of stud earrings. A wristwatch may also be worn.  

 

Our wonderful “Friends of Bure Valley School” team hold regular pre-loved  

uniform sales. Look out for the dates and times of these. The sales are great way 

to top up your uniform and help our Friends to raise funds for school. 

We would like to thank everybody for the efforts they make to wear our uniform.  

 

Thank you 

THE SCHOOL CAR PARK 

 

Please be aware that for everyone’s safety, only employees of 

BVS and families with a blue badge may use the school car park.  

 

If you would like to use the school car park and have a blue badge, please let 

the office team know.  

 

We know that Hungate Street can be very busy at school drop-off and pick-up 

times and we ask everyone to park safely and responsibly. Norfolk County 

Council employs our fabulous School Crossing Patrol team – Richard and Sue 

on both Norwich Road and Hungate Street. Please encourage your children to 

make use of them, rather than dodging behind cars to cross the road.  

 

Together, we can make these times safer for everyone.  

 

Thank you. 



MEET THE TEAM! 

 

Every year, we invite parents and carers into school to meet the team who will 

be teaching and supporting their children. We are delighted that we have now 

set the dates and times for these sessions and we invite you to come along to 

meet the adults who will be working with your children and to hear about  

systems, routines and important events planned for this year. 

 

Here are the dates for this year’s Meet the Team sessions. All are at 9.00am and 

should last for around 30 minutes. We look forward to meeting as many of you 

as possible. Please come to the school hall, through reception, after dropping 

your children off. 

 

Monday, 25 September - Yr3 

Tuesday, 26 September - Yr6 

Thursday, 28 September - Yr4 

Friday, 29 September - Yr5 
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                                   IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE SCHOOL 

SITE IS NOT SUPERVISED UNTIL 8.40AM. 

WE WOULD KINDLY ASK THAT 

PARENTS/CARERS AND ALL PUPILS 

STAY OFF THE SITE UNTIL 8.40AM 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

CO-OPERATION 

 



FOBVS   
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PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS EVENT IS FOR YR3  

PARENTS/CARERS ONLY 
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